From the Desk of Mrs. Gustafson

Principal @ Rapid River Public Schools

Lockdown Drill 3/18/2024

Dear Families,

School districts are required to hold a variety of safety drills throughout the school year. Our staff is trained in all procedures. Today, the district practiced a lockdown drill. There was not a dangerous situation nor was there an emergency. It was a drill. During a lockdown, staff members keep students safe & secure using the procedures set forth in our emergency plan. The drill was timed to cause the least possible disruption to students' learning while also providing a test of our lockdown procedures. Please reach out if you have any questions.



Warm Regards,

Mrs. Gustafson



